
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

19th January 2018 

 

Sent by email: DDU@dh.gsi.gov.uk  

 

Closing date: 24th January 2018 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Royal College of Nursing response to Reducing the Need for Restraint and 

Restrictive Intervention – Children and Young People with Learning Disabilities, 

Autistic Spectrum Disorder and Mental Health Difficulties draft guidance consultation 

 

With a membership of around 435,000 registered nurses, midwives, health visitors, 

nursing students, health care assistants and nurse cadets, the Royal College of 

Nursing (RCN) is the voice of nursing across the UK and the largest professional union 

of nursing staff in the world. RCN members work in a variety of hospital and community 

settings in the NHS and the independent sector. The RCN promotes patient and 

nursing interests on a wide range of issues by working closely with the Government, 

the UK parliaments and other national and European political institutions, trade unions, 

several 

members expressing hope that it will be adapted for use in Wales and Northern 

Ireland. Many members have however commented that the guidance does not 
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